
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Tuesday, 6th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I suspect many of you would have heard about plans to offer free school dinners to all children in primary 

schools from September 2023. We have been given the green light by Haringey to start the planning 

process for this offer.  

 

Currently, all of our children in the Infant School are entitled to a free school meal. From September, this 

offer will be extended to all children in the Junior School.  

 

At this stage, we want to get an idea of how many children in the Junior School will take a free school 

meal. This will help our kitchen to start planning to cook an increased number of meals.  

 

We would appreciate you completing this very short survey so we have an indication of numbers for next 

year. The survey is anonymous and you will be free to make a different decision.  

 

If you have more than one child in years 2 – 5, we would appreciate you completing the survey for each 

child:  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2H7SLDY 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2H7SLDY

